
From: WICCS Mailbox
Sent: Monday, April 06, 2015 4:51 PM
To: WIMCR; WICCS Mailbox
Subject: CCS/WIMCR CY2014 Reporting Training Survey

CCS and WIMCR Providers,

Please click here to indicate which regional location is most convenient for your agency. 

Thank you,

CCS/WIMCR Support
wimcr@pcgus.com
wiccs@pcgus.com
(866) 803-8698

Please feel free to forward. Click here to subscribe to future WIMCR and/or CCS notifications.

The Wisconsin Department of Health Services (WI DHS) and Public Consulting Group (PCG) are planning to schedule regional 
consolidated trainings in late May for both CCS and WIMCR CY2014 cost reporting. We are requesting feedback from counties prior 
to completing training materials and scheduling trainings. 
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